To Whom it may concern,

My name is Francis “Barry” Drover. I reside at 616 Union St. Prince George. It was
brought to my attention about a transition house being built on my street housing

( pregnant women, drug addited women, and domestic abused women. To be exact,
Right across the road from my home. Now 1 am all for the help of misfortunate that get
caught into bad positions lie this. Some is in their control but some is not.

Now this neighbourhood is a kinda quiet place, maybe a bit dodgy next street down on
Abou but so be it. There is quite a few families on this street with kids, small kids and
Yes I am one of them. I have a 7 yr old daughter and for her to see the transition housing
going in and seeing what type of people it will support and the type of people it will
attract will simply be unacceptable to her and many other families with kids here.Yes I
am all for helping them out but I am sure there is many other places in the city IE:
Downtown or outside that can accommodate this situation. There is many vacant
buildings that can be purchased and turned into a Transition house for these women im
sure.

With this Transition place going here I am sure it will kill the housing market in this area
and surrounding. So am I to sell my home now before all this starts to take place? I really
do not want to because I baught here for a reason. So am I going to be for this transition
house? Hell no and I will fight this with the rest of my neighbourhood families.

Now in saying this it also comes to my attention that the counsel also has passed by
2times on any discussion on this and right to the 3™ you went. We as a community have
the right to have a say in what happens in our city especially in our neighbourhoods on
what is being built or dismanted as far as I am concened. WHY??

So if you are going to do this without us having a say in it then I like for you to make sure
that when I sell my home BECAUSE of this then I want full value of my home when I do.
Because this like I said earlier will kill our market value.

Yours Truly

Barry Drover
Concerned home owner





